
Re: SEC Form 23-B of Mr. Hiroshi Yoshida (Issuer: NIKL)
ICTD Submission to TD.P.BEJOSA 08/06/2021 04:51 pm

Dear Customer,

Your report/document has been SUCCESSFULLY ACCEPTED by ICTD. 

(Subject to Verification and Review of the Quality of the Attached Document)

Official copy of the submitted document/report with Bar Code Page (Confirmation Receipt) will be made 
available after 15 days from receipt through the SEC Express System at the SEC website at 
www.sec.gov.ph

__________________________________________________________________________________

NOTICE
Please be informed that pursuant to SEC Memorandum Circular No. 3, series of 2021, scanned copies of 
the printed reports with wet signature and proper notarization shall be filed in PORTABLE DOCUMENT 
FORMAT (PDF) Secondary Reports such as: 17-A, 17-C, 17-L, 17-Q, ICASR, 23-A, 23-B, I-ACGR, FS-P, FS-C, 
Monthly Reports, Quarterly Reports, Letters, etc...  through email at

ictdsubmission@sec.gov.ph

Note: All submissions through this email are no longer required to submit the hard copy thru mail or 
over- the- counter.

For those applications that require payment of filing fees, these still need to be filed and sent via email 
with the SEC RESPECTIVE OPERATING DEPARTMENT.

Further, note that other reports shall be filed thru the ONLINE SUBMISSION TOOL (OST) such as:

AFS, GIS, GFFS, SFFS, LCFS, LCIF, FCFS. FCIF ANO, ANHAM. All submissions through OST are no longer 
required to submit the hard copy thru mail or over- the- counter.

FOR MC28, please email to: 

(MC28_S2020@sec.gov.ph)

For your information and guidance.

Thank you and keep safe.
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SEC Form 23-B of Mr. Hiroshi Yoshida (Issuer: NIKL)
Theeza Danielle P BEJOSA to ictdsubmission 08/06/2021 04:51 pm
Cc Ronald P DE VERA, Yuma Iwata, Kimberly M Fernandez, "吉田 浩／Hiroshi Yoshida"

SEC Form 23B-2021.08.05-Hiroshi Yoshida (exit).pdfSEC Form 23B-2021.08.05-Hiroshi Yoshida (exit).pdf

Ladies and Gentlemen:
 
On behalf of Mr. Hiroshi Yoshida, I respectfully submit the attached Securities and Exchange 
Commission (SEC) Form 23-B of Mr. Yoshida, who ceased to be a director of Nickel Asia Corporation 
(NIKL) effective August 5, 2021.
 
Pursuant to SEC Memorandum Circular No. 10, series of 2020, I hereby declare the authenticity of the 
attached Form 23-B and undertake to submit to the SEC the physical versions of the exact same form if 
required by the Commission.
 
Please find below the details of the undersigned as required by SEC Memorandum Circular No. 10, 
series of 2020:
 
Full name:  Atty. Theeza Danielle P. Bejosa
Corporate address:  25th Floor NAC Tower, 32nd Street, Bonifacio Global City, Taguig City
Mobile number: 0977-810-9548
 
I kindly request for a Return Receipt and a Delivery Status Notification of this email.
 
Thank you and kind regards.

Very truly yours,

Theeza Danielle P. Bejosa
Deputy Department Manager | Legal Department
Sumitomo Metal Mining Philippine Holdings Corporation 
24F and 25F NAC Tower, 32nd Street, Bonifacio Global City
Taguig City 1634 Philippines

Affiliates:
Coral Bay Nickel Corporation (CBNC)
Taganito HPAL Nickel Corporation (THPAL)

tel   (+63 2) 8548-7110 or (+63 2) 8548-7120 loc. 7018
fax   (+63 2) 8856-3930 | email   td.p.bejosa@smm.com.ph






